
 

 

Date: 1-13-2022 

To: Parents/Guardians and Staff 

From: Danielle Wissman 

RE: Message from KNPS District Nurse 

Parents/Guardians and Staff, 

 

With the closing of Knob Noster School District Friday, January 14th through Monday, January 17th due to 

increased illnesses due to COVID and non-COVID, I highly recommend taking this time to clean your students 

backpacks, coats, hats, gloves, and cloth masks.   

 

With this being said, we ask that you still contact me, Nurse Dani, for any quarantines given by Whiteman 

Public Health, Johnson County, Urgent Care Clinics, or your Primary Care Physician.  I also request you inform 

us of any positives within the households so we can keep track of our quarantines/positives throughout this time 

period. This will help us not be further behind on Tuesday when students and staff return to 

school.  Communication is key between families and staff to be able to successfully navigate through this wave 

of illness.  If you receive information over the weekend while we are out of the office, you may contact Nurse 

Dani via email: dwissman@knr8.net. 

 

I appreciate all cooperation in this matter as we work to have updated lists of quarantine and positive cases. 

-- 

Danielle Wissman BSN, RN 

Whiteman Elementary School Nurse/District Nurse 

dwissman@knobnoster.k12.mo.us 
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